
 

 

 

 

GBC January Personnel Committee Report 
Monday, 01.30.2023 (1:00 pm to 1:20 pm) 

─ 

Members 

Arysta Sweat (Chair), George Kleeb, Xunming Du, Gary Chidester, Erica Salazar, Dave 
Sexton, John Patrick Rice, Tim Beasley, Mike McGhee, Rita Pujari, Jason Brick, Jessica 
Johnson 

Items Covered 

Sabbatical Policy  
● Personnel committee is submitting proposed sabbatical policy changes (policy and 

criteria) as an informational item for February faculty senate meeting. 
○ Feedback is requested from faculty senate members. 

i. Faculty should contact Arysta Sweat (arysta.sweat@gbcnv.edu) 
regarding any questions or concerns for the proposed sabbatical 
policy updates, preferably before February 23. 

1. Link to proposed sabbatical policy changes 
2. Link to proposed sabbatical policy criteria changes 

● Personnel committee intends to send for action to the faculty senate by March. 

 

Tenure Policy 
● Potential for tenure criteria to align verbatim to NSHE requirements will be sent as 

an informational item to faculty senate in March. 
● Personnel committee intends to send for action to the faculty senate by April. 

Important Dates 

February 23, 2023 - February personnel committee meeting 

mailto:arysta.sweat@gbcnv.edu
https://docs.google.com/document/u/0/d/1U9qFuoWJ82P8tocr9gSN4_99S5ogkIyUZ2odzM7Ehsc/edit
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1InjK6Zf5CiUPMPH8ZbNKMxCgjhTDHvuy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=111992916411882424621&rtpof=true&sd=true
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Mar 31, 2023-Emeritus recommendations due 
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